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Friday 15th March 2019 

Red Nose Day 

Thank you for your Red Nose Day donations for the ‘wear red mufti day’.   

We will update you in with the amount we raised in the next newsletter. 

Thank you. 

Text messages 

Please be advised that we text  

parents/carers using ParentPay, 

so you need to update your details on 

ParentPay if you change your  number as we 

don’t have access to this. Changing it at 

school only updates your child’s record on 

SIMS.  Thank you. 

Parentpay 

 

PGL Beam House - Reminder 

The first payment of £30.00 was due on 

28th February. The next payment of £30.00 

will be due on the 29th March. 

Thank you 

Book Fair 

 

The book fair was another great success, thank you for all of your support. We 

have managed to purchase over £200 worth of books for the classrooms and  

library. Thank you. 

Main Entrance/School Gate 

At the start of the school day the main entrance is only to be used 

after 9.15am or with prior agreement with Mrs Dinnis or Mrs Down. 

Please be aware that the gate is open from 8.30am until 9.15am. If you 

arrive late but before 9.15am please use the gate entrance.    

The gate in the afternoon is open from 2.55pm for collection of children 

at the end of school  

Thank you. 

PTFA Movie Night -  Foundation & KS1 Wednesday 27th March 3.00pm-5.00pm  £3.00 
 
           KS2 - Wednesday 3rd April 3.00pm-5.00pm  £3.00 
 
Please pay via ParentPay.  Thank you 



Important Dates 

 

 

18/03/19     Tea/Coffee Drop in with Katy Dow 

22/03/19 PTFA Disco 

27/03/19     Movie Night Foundation & KS1 

03/04/19     Movie Night KS2 

04/04/19     Decorated Egg competition 

05/04/19     Non pupil Day 

06/04-23/04   EASTER HOLIDAY 

24/04/19     Return to school 8.45am  

17/05/19 PTFA Disco 

27/05-31/05          HALF TERM 

07/06/19     Sports Day 

28/06/19     PTFA Disco 

11/07/19     Summer Fair 

Attendance for w/c 04/03/19 

The expected average percentage       

attendance for a child is 96%. Please see 

below the current class attendance data. 

 Octopus  93.3% 

 Stingray  95.5% 

 Turtle   98.6% 

 Narwhal  96.8% 

 Dolphin  93.8% 

 Shark  95.9% 

 Orca    97.9% 

 Lobster  97.4% 

 Shrimp   95.8% 

 Seadragon  95.0% 

 Jellyfish  94.3% 

 Coral   98.1% 

FSA News 

 

There will be a Tea/Coffee drop in  every Monday morning in the lunch hall, from 

8.45am to 11.00am.  After tea/coffee there will be an Easter theme activity art and craft  

session. This is for all, whether you are completely new, or a pro!  I am personally, not great, 

however find the activities very relaxing!  

Contact me - Katy Dow ( Family Support Advisor) - 365250  

Message from the Premises Manager 

Important message for all parents. Please ensure when walking into the school grounds 

that all adults and children stick to the main path and do not go up near the Forest School 

area or Dome until further notice. This is to keep everyone safe at all times.  

 

Thank you. 

 ***Prize Raffle *** 

In our reception area you can enter a raffle by taking part in a short survey.   

 Every slip filled in will be entered into the  

raffle.  

Raffles will take place once a term.  

 

Please hand slips into one of the admin team on reception. 


